## Approved

## DBAA/Unit 253 Special Membership Meeting November 15, 2015

President Marty Nathan called the meeting to order at 9:47 am at the Roswell Senior Center.

Marty explained that with the formation of the new Unit 253 it is necessary to change the by-laws to reflect our new legal status. A notice of this meeting was posted at the clubs in accordance with procedures. The new by-laws were available for review on the DBAA website.

Because this is a single purpose meeting, no motion to approve the by-laws is required.

Marty asked for a show of hands of the membership of Unit 253 in favor of the by-laws as provided. *By-laws were approved as proposed.* 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 am.